College Planning Committee – Meeting Notes

September 27, 2012 

Attendees
Present: Jim Haynes, Letha Jeanpierre, Bob Stockwell, Brian Murphy, Mallory Newell, Student, Tracy Chung, Randy Bryant
Overview
Members approved the minutes from the June 21, 2012 meeting. 

Members reviewed the Follow-Up report to ACCJC presented by Marisa Spatafore. Members provided feedback on the report. 
Members approved the 2012-13 planning calendar with a few revisions. The calendar will be posted on the Institutional Research planning page. 

Members reviewed the Annual Governance Assessment Form survey results. The groups discussed what was learned from the administration of this years’ survey. It was agreed that the survey will be sent to all governance group chairs and co-chairs late in the winter quarter for completion by May. It was suggested that there be an emphasis on the completion of the survey being a collegial process as a committee to discuss and review.   A few other suggestions for improving the survey were made. 

Members reviewed the Planning Agendas 2011 – Progress and Completion Template. The document will be presented to College Council for review and approval this fall. The committee discussed that it will be an annual process, that chairs and co-chairs should eliminate planning agendas that are complete early on so they do not need to address them again. The process should remain open and groups should be able to provide feedback and changes to the template. The document should be available to the chairs and co-chairs annually at the beginning of each academic year and should be submitted to the IR office at their last meeting of each year. 

Members reviewed the Community College Survey of Student Engagement results pertaining to the ICCs. The document will be shared with the student learning outcomes team as well as the PBTs and academic senate in the fall. 

Members reviewed the Educational Master Plan Update and had a discussion about the college’s metrics. Some suggestions were made for improving the document. 

Members discussed the goals for this year which include: monitoring the completion of the planning agendas, updating the college’s value statements, assessing the shared governance structures, and assessing the 65-year planning cycle. At the next meeting the group will begin discussing the update of the value statements, assigning term limits to each member should also be agendized. 
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